
 

 

      September 21, 2021 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

 

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH  03301-2429 

 

Re: Docket No. DG 21-130 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a 

Liberty Winter 2021/2022 Cost of Gas Filing and Summer 2022 Cost of Gas Filing 

 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 

 

Please enter my appearance in the above referenced docket on behalf of the Department 

of Energy (Energy) Division of Regulatory Support.  In addition, please also include 

Tomas Franz (tomas.c.franz@energy.com, and Amanda Noonan, 

(amanda.o.noonan@energy.nh.gov) on the service list. 

 

Energy has not identified an Analyst to be included on the service list at this time.  

Stephen Frink, the former Director of the Gas Division, retired in June.  Another 

Analyst—who has handled cost of gas (COG) dockets for many years—also left the then 

Public Utilities Commission Staff fairly recently.  Gas Analysts have not yet been 

replaced. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.   (I am aware of the prehearing conference 

and technical session scheduled for tomorrow.) 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

      /s/  Mary E. Schwarzer 

 

      Mary.E. Schwarzer 

      Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner 

      Department of Energy  

Docket (electronic service) 

  

 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Vacant 
 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher J. Ellms, Jr.   
 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-3670 

 
FAX No. 271-1526 

 
Website: 

www.energy.nh.gov 



SERVICE LIST:  (copy/paste function did not work—these were listed manually) 

 

ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 

Mary.casey@libertyutilities.com 

Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov 

Deborah.gilbertson@libertyutilities.com 

Maureen.karpf@libertyutilities.com 

Steven.mullen@libertyutilities.com 

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

Michael.sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

David.simek@libertyutilities.com 

Karen.sinville@libertyutilities.com 
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